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I am part of a dragon boat team that paddles on Lake Vancouver. The state of the lake is very
concerning as we have had to cancel events and practices due to blue green algae. Lake Vancouver
is the only lake in the area and should be a hub for many water activities and families to enjoy. In its
current state, it is more of a hazard than an asset! I feel it is vitally important to clean this lake up
allowing the community to enjoy it in the way it should be!


